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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1915 provides that funds in the Canceled Warrant Fund due to the cancellation of warrants 

from the Crime Victims Compensation Fund shall be transferred to the Crime Victims 

Compensation Fund and not to the General Revenue Fund. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1915, upon review, has been determined to have a negative revenue impact on the General 

Revenue Fund (GRF). Based off of historical estimates provided by the Office of Management 

and Enterprise Services (OMES), the average annual amount of funds diverted from the DAC to 

the GRF is $5,481.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

The District Attorneys Council is annually appropriated from the GRF.  
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